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Buy One Get One Book Fair
The MGS library will be hosting a BOGO Book Fair from May 9th to May
13th during school hours only. All students will have the opportunity to
shop during their scheduled time below.


This is our shopping schedule:


Monday, May 9th - Nelson, Yarnell, Ryherd, Cunningham, Headrick,
Ramsey, Lien, Zepeda, Simon, Metzger, Steffen


Tuesday, May 10th -Tauer, Cottrell, Edgington, Steffen, Wiebe, Brownlee,
Crowell


Wednesday, May 11th -Myers, Cunningham, Headrick, Metzger, Zepeda, Simon, Ramsey


Thursday, May 12th - Lien, Nelson, Wiebe, Yarnell, Ryherd, Tauer, Myers


Friday, May 13th - Crowell, Myers, Tauer, Cottrell, Brownlee, Nelson, Edgington


If your child chooses to shop at the book fair they should bring money to school on their scheduled
shopping days, shop online or use the e-wallet system.


Here is our online shopping link!


Purchases from the book fair benefit our school!


Thanks for supporting us!

Upcoming Fieldtrips
5th Grade DARE Camp: May 5th


3rd Grade: May 17th to Tanganyika


5th Grade to Cowtown and Botanical Gardens:

Lien and Headrick: May 12th
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Yarnell and Ryherd: May 17th
Cottrell and Edgington: May 19th

The Beach Party is Back!


Hello families!



5th Grade Music and DARE Program
Mrs. Dayton and Officer Bohannon have been working hard to
prepare students for the first ever combined DARE graduation and
5th grade music program. This will be held on Tuesday, May 3rd,
from 7:00-8:30 in the High School Auditorium. The evening will open
with the music program followed by Officer Bohannon and the DARE
Graduation. Please plan on having your student at the high school
by 6:40. Students should wear their DARE shirt with casual or dressy
attire. No hats, please. The students will be out of the building the
morning of May 3rd for rehearsal at Mulvane High School. The
students have been working hard and we look forward to
celebrating their achievements with you!

Transition Visits
Our third grade classes will be hosting second graders as they tour and learn about MGS. Our fifth
graders will also have the chance to visit Mulvane Middle School on the dates below:


May 10th- Ryherd and Yarnell
May 11th- Lien and Headrick
May 17th- Cottrell and Edgington

Last Day of School
The last day of school is May 26th. MGS students will be released at 11:30 AM. Shuttles and route
buses will run as normal. The office will be closed from 11:50-1:00 for an all staff assembly at the high
school.
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We are so excited to have our end-of-year Beach Party back! This event
will take place the afternoon of Wednesday, May 25th with a variety of
indoor and outdoor activities for all of our students to enjoy.


We encourage students to wear fun beach attire. Beach towels,
sunglasses, sunscreen, and leis are all welcomed. Even though students
have the option to get wet at several stations, we ask that students NOT
wear swimsuits.



In order to make this event successful, we're asking for some donations from families. If you are
interested in donating to this event, please click on the link below and sign up for anything you are
willing to donate.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080C4CA8AA2FA1FB6-beach



We are planning so many fun activities and competitions, it's definitely going to be a lot of fun! If you
have any questions, contact the office at 777-1981 or email Mrs. Headrick at kheadrick@usd263.org.


Thank you in advance

Wildcat University Update
If you registered your child for this summer's Wildcat University, you should have received a call or
message regarding the specifics below. If you did not, please call the office at 777-1981.


June 6th-30th Mondays-Thursdays


AM Session: 8:00-11:00 (Doors will open at 7:45)
PM Session: 12:00-3:00 (Doors will open at 11:45)


The summer meal program will NOT be at MGS this year. Free breakfast and lunch will be served at
Mulvane Middle School. 





If your 5th grader is attending, please know we plan on keeping their Chromebooks at the school until
after Wildcat University.
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